
 

  

6 December 2023 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

RE:  STUDENT MEDICAL CONDITIONS  

Bundaberg North State High School reviews the medical condition of all students at the 

beginning of each year.   It is the parent or guardian’s responsibility to pass on this important 

information to enable us to provide appropriate first aid and treatment for students. 

We will require a current written action plan (which can be obtained from your general 

practitioner or specialist) for all students who have the following conditions:  Anaphylaxis, 

Diabetes, Epilepsy, moderate to severe Asthma or any other condition your student may 

require emergency or ongoing treatment for. 

Please provide the current written Action Plan to the school prior to the school year 

commencing on 22nd January 2024.  You can drop this into the office at North High or scan 

and email to principal@bundabergnorthshs.eq.edu.au 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Robyn Kent 

PRINCIPAL 
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